Mr. E. G. Quigley, Station WIBW, Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Ernie:

Remembering the reminder that I had failed to send you a copy of the letter that I wrote George Edwards, I am now sending you a copy of the letter that he wrote Gwinn Henry and also a copy to the Chancellor, Major Griffith, and so forth, and my reply to him. This is for your confidential file.

I am wondering if you would send me a copy of the letter you showed me written by Major Griffith to Mr. Eastman. I assure you this will be for my confidential file, but I would like to have a copy of it.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

FGA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.